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Term    Spring    January 2023 
 

Mars Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the start of a new term and a new year. I 

am excited to see what 2023 has in store for us. 

Our topic this term is Planet Earth and so all of our work will be 

based around this.  

In English, we will be using the book Kensuke’s Kingdom to 

explore the landscape and write an extended story of what it 

would be like being washed up on a deserted island. 

In Geography, we will be learning about the biomes and 

vegetation belts across the globe and the habitats and 

creatures. We will also be looking at some of the threats these 

places face, whether they are natural or manmade.  

To link in with our work on biomes, in science we will be 

learning about the life cycles of plants and animals.  

As part of the work on threats to biomes we will be making our 

own sea creatures out of recycles materials. If you have any 

recycled plastic (especially bottles) or crisp/sweet wrappers 

please could you send them in.  

Any questions, please feel free to contact me or speak to me 

at drop off/pick up.  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Youngman and Mr Arlow 
 

  

 

 

Weekly Event 

Tuesday– PE 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 Please make sure 

your child has a warm 

coat each day and 

hat and gloves if 

needed.  

 Gates open at 8:20  

 School starts at  8:30 

 PE is on a Tuesday. 

Children will be 

changing in school so 

please bring in kit to 

hang on your peg.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


